
fune 21st 2OZS, St. Paul, NE 68873

Dear Friends of the Walk of Hope. The walk is moving to St. Paul, NE. This year we are
Celebrating our 11th-year of the Walk! Our 11th Annual Walk of Hope for Huntington's
Disease awareness. We are thankful for all the support given to the walk. With the
combined efforts of the last 10 years, we have raised by over 105,333.00! Thanks for your
generous donations. This year we arer EXCITED ABOUT OUR NEW LOCATION!!! This
year's event wiil be held on Saturday fune 21st,2025 at the St. Peter and Paul's Catholic
Parish Life Center at773 Elm St. Paul, NE. 68873. Next to the Catholic Church. We are
asking for donated raffle items as well as live auction items. Donations can be both private
and can be from businesses. We are trying to exceed lastyear's donations. In addition to
the walk and memorials, we have several ways you can support the Central Nebraska Walk
of Hope.

Donate any item or gift basket for the live auction raffle

$500.00 to be listed on the T shirt as a sponsor with a large logo.

$250.00 to be listed on the T shirtwith a small logo.

$100.00 to be listed on the T shirt as a sponsor.

Many families in the Central NE area participate in genetic & cognitive research testing at
the Heredity neurological Disease Center in Wichita Kansas. They receive support selvices,
counseling and participate in support groups as well. Research is happening now to stop
this defective gene, as well as a studyto help those with Huntington's manage symptoms
and allow for a better quality of life. One of the newest studies being done is treatment to
delay the onset of the disease. fust imagine how this can affect those families with this gene.
Once again, any type of donation is appreciated! My email is: angiehelzerL(Dgmail.com. &
phone number is 308-750-1183. CNEWalkOfllope@gmail.com Please share this
information with others that you think may be interested

Live Auctions again this year, Thanks'to Doug
with Day Realty: Music Entertainment Mexcellent GRILL Food Truck again this year. See

attached labels with the return address, Please return to: Central Nebraska Walk of
Hope PO Box 115 Loup City, NE 68853. Love, the Lewandowski family proceeds go towards
research ofnew drug trials for that slow the progression ofthe disease, and with each new study closer
to the hope for a cure for this horrible, hereditory, neurological disease.
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